CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

February 4, 2015



Mark Goodwin, PE Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA. PO Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87110

Re:

Volterra Village

Request for Building Permit Approval Master Paving Plan dated 1-8-13 Certification dated: 1-27-15

Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Based on the Certification received 1/28/2015, the site is acceptable for release of Building Permit acceptance by Hydrology.

For future submittals, it is common practice to submit the approved Grading and Drainage Plan with as-built information on this plan.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Planning Dept. Development and Review Services

www.cabq.gov

RR/CC

C:

email